Lake Committee Report. Meeting April 2, 2024

GEESE EGG ADDLING

The permit for egg addling with the Fish and Wildlife Services has been renewed for 2024. Registration is valid from
March 1% through June 30" of this year. Any lakefront property owner who notices a goose nest should contact the
office.

CREEL SURVEY

Please continue to fill out the 2024 Creel Survey via a link on Facebook and the Walker Lake webpage. The survey gives
us additional information to help decide to stock the lake in the future. This applies to any fish caught in 2024.

FISH STOCKING

We are awaiting the prices from our vendor in order to make recommendations to the board regarding fish stocking.

As of late last year, we are now required to have a permit to stock fish. There is reportedly no cost for this permit. We
will apply for this prior to any stocking activities.

OWNERSHIP OF LAKE WATER

As we understand it, Pennsylvania owns the water in Walker Lake. Twin Lakes residents were informed by Attorney Stieh
that unlike WLLA, the water in both Twin Lakes is owned by the residents. As Walker Lake is also a private lake, we
would like the Legal Committee to inquire of Mr. Stieh if that is possible for us and what the advantages would be.

BEACH TESTING

A contract has been signed with Sekula Environmental Services to conduct weekly eColi testing. They are unable to find
a DNA testing lab.

2023 LAKE REPORTS

We have posted our Fishery, Macrophyte, and Monitoring Reports from Aqua Like on the Walker Lake website. Anyone
with questions or concerns can contact the office or the Lake Committee.

In order to continue to keep Walker Lake healthy, we remind all residents to keep pets off of the beaches and to have
their septic systems pumped and inspected regularly.



